
 
 

From: Paul Davis  
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2008 4:19 PM 
To: David Bond 
Cc: Bryan Barnett; Roger Rousse; Paul Shumejko 
Subject: Canterbury, Walton & Brewster intersection issue 

Mr. Bond, 
  
Per your previous e-mail request, this correspondence serves as acknowledgement that your 
April 9th e-mail was received by the Mayor's office and forwarded to my department for review 
and response. 
  
I suggest that the City present this issue before the Traffic Safety and Advisory Board and also 
discuss options with the Road Commission for Oakland County since they own Walton Road.  
Paul Shumejko, the City's Transportation Engineer, sets the meeting agenda for the Traffic Safety 
and Advisory Board and he is also the person that handled the previous Adams Road pedestrian 
bridge problem.  I will provide him a copy of your April 9th e-mail file attachment.  Thanks for 
providing your well-worded letter explaining the problem and offering suggestions on the 
contributing factors.  The next regularly scheduled traffic safety and advisory board meeting is 
May 13th (the meetings are typically held the second Tuesday of each month).  We will update 
you on our progress on the issue and notify you if the study work can be completed and included 
as an agenda item for the may 13th meeting or if it needs to wait until the June meeting.  
  
Paul M. Davis, P.E. 
Rochester Hills City Engineer
Phone:  248.656.4640 
Fax:  248.656.4758 
Web:  www.rochesterhills.org
 

 
From: davidpbondsr@comcast.net [mailto:davidpbondsr@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2008 4:44 PM 
To: Mayors Office@rochesterhills.org 
Subject: Public Safety Issue 

Mayor Barnett, 
Attached is a word document outlining a safety issue which I want to call to your offices 
attention.  As in the past, our homeowners association looks for assistance from your 
office to address the issue.   
  
We appreciate all you are doing for our city. 
  
David Bond 
President  
Stratford Knolls Homeowners Association 
Rochester Hills, Michigan 
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